Conference Review
[bookmark: _GoBack]27th April 2014, St. Monica, Plettenberg Bay
Chairman thanked all Guilders for behaving themselves during Conference, for their contributions financially as well as personally, for the best preparations to see the conference being a success.
The Chairman also thanked the Priests who were amongst us throughout the Conference, Revds. Doc Mark, Mnqathu and Mila.
· Bro. Mhobo thanked the hosting Parish, Diocesan Executive and how the Conference has been organised hoping that there would be a great deal of development 
· Bro. Mantshiyane suggested that the first day be used effectively because time is always against the Conference, street revival must be done once again
· Bro. Somana also alluded to the street revival, thanked the way in which elections were conducted
· Bro. Makina asked whether is it beneficial for the Guild to use Priest that are non-Xhosa speakers
· Bro. Skosana thanked the St. Monica Guilders for their sterling work in seeing that the Conference is a success, in particular Bro. Maki
· Bro. Siboto suggested that anything that is not building the Conference they ought not to be done, the need to emphasise the growth of Parishes where production of Priests will be focussed at
· Bro. Mandita, asked for forgiveness for the manner in which the matter of Candidates was dealt with but a policy will be crafted
· Bro. Welman requested that the issue of elections be conducted with respect and democratically, the new Executive must make sure that the Priests we having are maintained
· Bro. Khahla asked how did the Guild managed to register its self when the Church is not recognised
· Bro. Siboto once again thanked the manner in which the Parishes executed the Fundraising and also announced that they will be robing 25 new recruits on the 31st May 2014
· Bro. Mandita, suggested that the Conference must be hosted by St. Pauls in June 2015 (Council to discuss the matter whether we host once in 3 years or annually as per the culture of the Diocese)
· Bro. Koti suggested that the envelopes must change with the new executive not yearly
· Bro. Somana welcomed the Conference to be in St. Pauls
The Chairman summarised the review making mention of all issues raced.
· Doc Mark made mention that the reason we have less clergy it is because each Parish is expected to pay  R 12 000/month assessment and most of the Diocesan Parishes do not meet that. This assessment is supposed to cover the costs of the Priests and has encouraged that we make sure that it can happen by motivating Parishes to pledge as much as they can
Candidates
· Council meeting of the 31st May 2014 must discuss the roles in which our Candidates are expected of them during the Conferences and meetings
· A motion must be crafted to the Provincial Conference of 2014, June and the Executive must do this in time   
